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August 21, 2007 
 
 
 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING STATUS CONFERENCE 
(Now set for August 30, 2007, at 11:00 a.m.) 

 
 
 
RE: WUTC v. Iliad Water Services, Inc., Docket UW-060343 
 
TO ALL PARTIES: 
 
On August 20, 2007, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(Commission) issued a notice of status conference for August 28, 2007, to discuss the 
parties’ collaborative efforts to date, to learn of any progress the parties have made 
toward resolving the issues this case presents, and to develop a plan and a process for 
moving forward. 
 
On August 21, 2007, counsel for Commission Staff, Mr. Fassio, informally asked that 
the status conference be rescheduled to August 30 to allow Commission Staff the 
opportunity to participate at the conference.  The request is granted. 
 
THE COMMISSION GIVES NOTICE That the status conference in this matter 
is rescheduled from August 28, 2007, to August 30, 2007, at 11:00 a.m., in Room 
108, First Floor, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., 
Olympia, Washington. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
DENNIS J. MOSS 
Administrative Law Judge 


